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QUOTE LETTER 
 
 

September 29, 2022 
 

Taylor Johnson 
Public Transit Coordinator 
City of Norman 
201 A West Gray Street 
Norman, OK 73069 
405-217-7761 (Office) 
taylor.johnson@normanok.gov 
 
Dear Taylor: 
 
Thank you for your interest to purchase two (2) 35 ft. Low Floor CNG bus off the State of 
Washington Contract # 06719. 
 
Gillig is pleased to quote the following: 
 

Two (2) 35 ft. L/F CNG BUS @$706,526 Each 
 
This price is an estimated price for and is non- binding currently. It is FOB Norman, OK. Prices 
exclude any taxes and license fees. The production of your bus can be scheduled within 14 
months from receipt of purchase order. To maintain this production schedule, we will require a 
firm purchase order within 30 days. 
 
We thank you for this opportunity and appreciate your interest in Gillig and our products. Should 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Saldana 
Regional Sales Manager 
Gillig LLC 
510-303-0202 
jsaldana@gillig.com 
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